Town of Summit

Monthly Meeting

October 11, 2011
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.
Roll Call: Jm Miller, Ed Pfaff, Elaine Rollins, Jeff Hanson, Tammy Miller
Public Attendance: James Franz

Public Input: None

Tammy Miller read the minutes of the September meeting. Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the minutes
as being read. Seconded by Jim Miller. Motion carried.

Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’ sreport. A motion was made by Jeff Hanson to accept the report as
presented. Seconded by Jim Miller. Motion carried.

Building Permits: A building permit for Gary Pharo to build a machine shed was reviewed. Jim Miller
made a motion to accept the permit as presented. Jeff Hanson seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Old Business: None
New Business: None.

Road/Maintenance: Larry is still brushing and mowing. Kallian Rd. has been brought up to speed. Sand
should be coming so the mixing can be started. Ed has been talking to another party about painting the
trucks. If it isdonethisyear we'll probably just do the Peterbuilt and then do the Sander next year. We will
continue looking at ditches and getting them up to speed. Going to contact Lange Sign Company to seeif we
can get some better pricing if we start ordering the signsin bulk now for the new requirements that are
coming up down the road soon. Looking at starting with Stop, Stop Ahead, and Road Name Signs.

Bills’Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed. Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the bills as
presented. Jim Miller seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:40 P.M. was made by Jim Miller. Seconded by Jeff Hanson. Motion carried.

These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge..

Tammy Miller, Clerk
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval



